
Briar Perkins  

To  

Mon, Jan 23 at 5:08 p.m. 

To whom it may concern 

 

  As the homeowners of  Victoria Rd S, Guelph, we fully accept the overhang of the roof of our 

neighboring property at 139 Victoria rd South. 

 

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact us: 

 

Briar Perkins  or  

Ramon Dominguez  

 

Sincerely,  

Briar Perkins and Ramon Dominguez  

 




